Cross Creek Secretary’s Report, 4/14/15

Our website has been revised based on the board’s recommendations. The intent is to put more
homeowner worthy information on the site.

The second Communique was sent out on 4/7/15. Feedback has been positive. With respect to EBlasts,
we’re trying to be judicious in there use, saving them for community wide alerts or time sensitive
information. Copies of the emails are hand delivered to homes without computers. They are 14 in

number at this time.

A sign was posted at the pool during the time that the spa and pump were being repaired.

We continue to post meeting signs at our entrances and minutes on the pool announcement boards.

Not having received any declinations to being included in a CC directory, work will begin on itin May. A
suggestion'was received to include email addresses, but that will have to wait until a more rigorous
survey is made of the homeowners in the fall.

Bob Tedoldi, Secretary



